
Parents/Guardians, 
 

Here are some helpful tips for the Remote Learning Academy:  
 

- If they don’t already have one, it would be helpful if your 
child had a schedule for each day, so they know what time 
they must be on their Zoom meetings, and to know what 
assignments are due for that day/what you expect them to 
get done for that day.  
  

- Your child may be done with their Remote Learning before 
others are. So, please pack worksheets, workbooks, or a 
book to read, as your child will have to sit quietly while the 
others are still working in the 8:00am-3:00pm timeframe.   
 

- If you have not already, it would be beneficial to practice 
logging onto the different sites with your child and 
bookmarking the sites with saved passwords, so your child 
is able to log on themselves. 
 

- In case your child has technical difficulties, make sure they 
have hard copies of their assignments (if possible) or non-
computer assignments to work on as a backup.  
 

- Please make sure your child has their laptop charger with 
them. Your child should also have headphones with them 
because it can be distracting for other children who are on 
their own meeting at the same time.  
 
 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me: 
 

Phone: 919-644-0339 ext. 228  
Email: afterschool@oc-sportsplex.com   
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